# The Eagle Eye Oct.- Dec. 2022



# congratulations

Johnnie Mosley started with Eagle KMC. LLC in 2017. He transferred to Hawk for a new venture with AFN in 2022. Johnnie has been nothing but helpful during this journey! He is an exceptional communicator. AFN has only positive things to say about his attention to detail and in his communications with them. He always steps up and goes above and beyond when needed. He has work with us, without complaint and in a quick manner, moving tractors from the AFN yard to The Werner Terminal. Johnnie was shockingly ready to roll again in less time than expected to accomplish the task. Johnnie is always willing to jump in and help someone out. Another time, Johnnie helped a driver, when he had time on his clock, to finish a load. This allowed the other driver to complete his 34 hour reset. We all enjoy having Johnnie as part of the team. Thank you, sir, for all you and for choosing Eagle/Hawk as your home!

## A message from payroll

Please remember to turn in ALL trips!

EVERY trip evelope must be turned in.

This INCLUDES split trips, MT and RC.

If needed, turnin the BOL with your trip.

This is very important for on time payments!

Thank you, Eagle Payroll



Protect your health- physical, mental, financial!
Open Enrollment is almost upon us. Take the time to learn about benefits offered. Make sure to keep an ear and eye out! If you have any questions or need to sign up, please contact the open enrollment number at 833-781-7575



#### **Driver Appreciation!!!**

We are grateful for our drivers!
Thank you for always going that extra mile!

If you haven't already, please stop by the tucson office to pick up your gift from us to you!



Please join us in giving a big Eagle welcome to our new instructors Bill and Craig!

Bill has been in the industry for over 20 years.

He has driven, worked on trucks, trained, instructed and tested. He finds instructing the most rewarding of all.

Craig has been in Tucson since 1987. He moved a lot prior due to his father in the military. Craig went from a manager at Target to switching careers to his CDL in 2012. He gained experience driving for Pepsi, Nestle, and hospitals. He is now an intrustor here with us!

We are lucky to have them both! If you're in the yard, make sure to say hi!

#### Happy Holidays

With the weather cooling down and the holidays approaching these next few months, please be mindful of temperature change, flu season, the sun going down earlier, and your speed when driving in cooler weather.

Make sure to plan ahead as much as possible and equip your truck properly.



Let Kevin know whats on your mind:

AskKevin@eagletucson. com

He would love to hear from you!

## happy anniversary

#### October

Tony York -1yr Dennis Osuna - 1 yr Brian Wilhelm - 1 yr

#### November

James Lofgreen-1yr Trey Hibbard - 4 yrs Clealand Goodin - 11 yrs Ida May Hrouda - 12 yrs Kat McCord - 11 yrs Dale Monroe - 7 yrs

#### December

Michael Erickson - 1 yr
Pat Smith - 1 yr
Danny Price - 3 yrs
Eric Kemple - 3 yrs
Chris Golden - 13 yrs
Michael Chaffin - 10 yrs
Russ Hrouda - 13 yrs
Brian Gleason -2 years

### happy birthday

#### <u>October</u>

Marco Salas Gary Walker

#### November

Carlos Atayde Michael Erickson Veronica Herder Trey Hibbard Jose Morales Jose Reyes

#### December

Ed Smith
Pat Soden
Robert Cowan
Caleb Watkins
Russ Hrouda



#### A few reminders of Extra Cash Opportunities!

#### 1. Recruiting cards!

Please continue to pass out those recruiting cards. Don't forget to add your name to them so you can earn some cash for the person you referred.

#### 2. Photos for our web site!

Remember we are still in process of revamping our platform! Send photos of your truck! IF SELECTED, you could win a cash prize.